
From: Suzanne Shoesmith <sue.shoesmith@gmail.com> 
To: zba@town.arlignton.ma.us, cklein@town.arlington.ma.us 
Date: Sun, 4 Apr 2021 20:47:45 -0400 
Subject: Thorndike Place Response 
   
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do 
not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email 
address in the From: line in "< >" brackets) and you know the content is safe. 
   
Hello Chairman Klein and members of the ZBA :  
  
I am attaching the response submitted by Heather Keith-Lucas to the ZBA's draft decision dated 3/10/21 
regarding the Comprehensive Permit decision for Thorndike Place. I strongly agree with and support all of 
the responses in the attached document.   
  
Thank you, 
  
Bill and Sue Shoesmith 
53 Dorothy Road 

 


